
	
Snakk	Media	Ltd.	(	SNK)	-	Resignation	of	Directors	
	
The	most	recently	appointed	Directors	of	Snakk	Media	Ltd.	Mr.	Brent	King	and	
Mr.	Marvin	Yee	have	resigned	as	Directors	effective	2.15	pm	Wednesday	6th	of	
February	2019.			
	
“Snakk	Media	has	always	been	a	volatile	company	however	the	speed	of	the	
decline	over	the	last	4	months	have	been	a	major	surprise	to	us	both,	“said	Mr.	
King.		
	
	We	had	been	given	various	representations	at	the	time	we	were	approached	to	
be	Directors	but	these	did	not	eventuate.	This	of-course	has	sparked	significant	
debate	at	Board	Level	on	the	causes,	the	steps	to	be	taken	and	the	way	forward	
for	the	Company.	There	has	been	significant	disagreements	on	all	3	matters	and	
as	we	were	unable	to	gain	agreement	Mr.	Yee	and	I	believed	it	was	in	the	best	
interests	of	Snakk	to	let	the	long	serving	Chair	Mr.	Peter	James	chart	the	future	of	
Snakk.	“	
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